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Important Dates:
*October 9 -   NO SCHOOL 

        Indigenous Ppl Day
*October 9-14  Fire Safety Week
*October 10 -  Fireman Rich Visit
*October 12 -  Farm Field Trip
*October 16 -  Picture Day
*October 18 -  Library  Field Trip
*October 26 -  Parent- Teacher 

 Conferences
*October 27 -  NO SCHOOL 

       Teacher Work Day
*October 31 -  HALLOWEEN

Field TripsWhat’s New?
 Wow! September flew by! We have 

been in school for 6 weeks! The 
students of 112 have been working hard 
every day learning the routine and daily 

expectations. They are doing a wonderful 
job and we are so proud of their focus 

This month we will be exploring. Habitats, 
Halloween, Hibernation, Hats, Nests, 

Night, Nurses. We will also learn about 
Fire Safety during Fire Safety Week. We 
will be visited by a fire safety expert to 

teach us all things fire safety.
Parent teacher conference are at the 
end of October. Look out for a digital 

sign up sheet mid October.

Weekly Readers
Every Friday in the 

Classroom we will be 
doing the scholastic 

Weekly Reader.
A personal copy of the 
weekly reader will go 
home each week that 
matches the activities, 

lessons and discussions 
we had that day in class.
The weekly readers are 

meant to build knowledge 
and engagement within 
the classroom and at 

home. 

Letter of the 
Week

10/3:   N
10/10:  N
10/17:  H
10/24: H

Number of the 
Week

10/2:   4 (four)
10/09:  4 (four)
10/16:  5 (five)
10/23: 5 (five)

Shape of the 
Week

10/3:   Rectangle
10/10:  Rectangle
10/17:  Star
10/24: Star

October will be a busy month! We have two field trips! 
First to Johansen’s Farm on 10/12 where we will be 

learning about all things Farm! The animals, the plants 
and different characteristics of fall. This field trip will 

take most of the day and we will bring packed lunches.

 We will also have a walking field trip to the clearing 
library. Librarian Kim will give us a tour and if you fill 

out a library application they will get their library card. If 
you already have a library card send it with your child 

and they can check out books.

Each Permission slips will be sent out separately this 
month.There will also be info sheets sent out with each 

field trip. We are very excited!

Can you believe it’s October? Your 
students have been in school for 6 
weeks! They are doing a wonderful 
job and we couldn’t be more proud!

This month we will be exploring 
Farms, Fire Safety, Firefighters, 

Family, Houses, Halloweens, 
Habitats and Hats.

We are so excited for our walking 
field trip to the Clearing Library! Be 

on the lookout for a library card 
application if you would like your 

child to be able to check out books 
on the field trip.

Every Friday we do a Scholastic 
Weekly Reader, A personal copy of 

the weekly readers will be sent home 
at the beginning of the month.

Halloween info will be sent out soon!

   Halloween 
info 

Will be sent
Separately closer

To the date
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